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MONDAY, AUGUST 19, 1991, CONTINUED 

Tan ne ings» UL ae 

1991-92 DISTRICT ATTORNEY 

116312 OKLA TURNPIKE AUTH CHARGES 23.00 

118055 -BUREAU OF NATL AFFAIRS SUBSCRIPTION 540.00 

118847 DAK INDUSTRIES, INC SUPPLIES 57&.90 

120490 NETWORK RESOURCES CABLE 14.50 

201356 FRANK PAXTON LUMBER CO WALNUT 44.16 

201462 CARPENTER PAPER CO WHITE BOND 187.95 

202081 WEST PUBLISHING CO LAWBOOKS 273.50 

1991-92 D.A. BOGUS CHECK PROGRAM ; 

201048 WESTERN PAPER CQ. ' ENVELOPES 199.20 

201358 FIELDS-DOWNS RANDOLPH SUPPLIES 140.07 

201738 BUILDING OPERATIONS SERVICES 282.93 

201739 u S POSTMASTER POSTAGE 1,209.23 

201740 ADMINISTATIVE SERVICES PRINTING 191.65 

e2o174i STATE AUDITOR & INSPECTOR AUDIT 565.11 

1991-92 D.A. DRUG ENFORCEMENT 

202267 D.A.C. STATE PAYROLL 5,307.02 

(DETAILS OF THE ABOVE MAY BE SEEN IN THE OFFICE OF THE COUNTY CLERK) 

(Agenda of meeting was posted in the Courthouse Administration Lobby at 11:23 

@.m., on Tuesday, August 20, 1991) 

MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE 
August 22, 19971 

The Board of County Commissioners of Tulsa County met at the hour of 9:00 

a.m., with the following members present: Lewis Harris, Chairman; John Selph, 

Robert N. Dick. Members absent: None. Others present: Nancy Cooper, Manny 

Gamallo, Buck Rudd, Stanley Glanz, Wayne Carr, Dick Blakeley, Clay Edwards, Vera 

Carroll. 

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 9:05 a.m., and the following 

business was transacted: 

GSelph stated that during a recent City Council meeting which he attended, 

members of the Council expressed cancern about the length of time it is taking 

to begin construction of the Adult Detention Center and the slow progress of the 

Juvenile Detention Facility. A representative from the Mayor's office assured 

the Council they are doing everything possible to expedite the process and that 

the City is reviewing the interlocal agreement received from the County. Upon 

completion of the review, the agreement will be returned to the County. 

Dr. Kara Gae Wilson was present to affer suggestions on exploring 

additional revenue sources for counties. 

Wilson offered the following suggestions for improvements: 1) to allaw 

counties to have a hotel/motel tax; 2) the creation of trust authorities in 

telecommunication services; 3) consolidation of educational services; 4) every 

county should employ a grant writer whose salary and operating budget would be 

self supporting in 4-3 years through grant. funding. 


